
 

 

State of South Carolina 
 

 
 

Workers’ Compensation Commission 
 

Advisory Notice 
 

Proper Attire at  
Commission Hearings  

Conducted Virtually by Zoom 
 

November 23, 2021 

 
Attorneys and others participating in Commission Appellate Hearings and Single 
Commissioner Hearings conducted via Zoom are reminded to dress in an appropriate 
manner as if the hearing was in person.  
 
 
For questions or additional information about this notice contact: 
 
Gary M. Cannon  
Executive Director 
GCannon@wcc.sc.gov  

1333 Main Street Suite 500 
P.O. Box 1715 

Columbia, S.C. 29202-1715 
 

 


